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TRAINING
IPC Shoots New Video on Chemical
Safety

IPC Video recently traveled to Fremont,
Calif., to shoot a new safety video on
chemical safety at dB Control.

Marg Drouin of Cirtronics served as
technical content advisor on the script.
An Employee’s Right to Know (DVD-16C)
was videotaped during the two-day
shoot and is scheduled for editing and
release during the first half of 2009.

“Marketing Manager Steve Olson,
Production Manager Gary Spaulding
and Manufacturing Supervisor Richard
Martinez welcomed us at dB Control
headquarters and were invaluable in
helping to make sure that we got all the
footage we needed for the video,” said
Mark Pritchard, IPC director of Media
Training. Vlad Di Natale and Thanh
Nguyen from dB Control also assisted
during the project.

Pritchard added, “Everyone at dB
Control was extremely cooperative in
performing the various actions showing
chemical safety in the workplace,
especially when we’d ask them to do a
scene over and over again. Our sincere
thanks to dB Control for hosting the
production of this new IPC educational
video.”
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